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27th November 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We have booked swimming sessions for our year 5 pupils starting on Friday 10th January 2025. 

These will take place at Braunstone Leisure Centre and run for 6 weeks, taking us up until the 

February half term holiday (14th February).   

 

These sessions will not only help pupils develop their swimming skills, but will be an opportunity for 

them to take part in a fun group activity out of school. We are kindly asking parents and carers to 

contribute £8.50 per week to these sessions, which will help us cover transport and hire fees. This is 

set up as two payment items of £25.50 on ParentPay, the first due on 6th January 2025, and the 

second due on 31st January 2025. 

 

Ahead of these sessions, please could you fill out this short form to give us an idea of your child’s 

swimming abilities so that we are able to group them effectively and ensure they get the most 

out of the sessions. 

 

Each week, they will need to bring a bag with a swimsuit, towel and goggles. A swimming hat 

may be beneficial for those with long hair. 

 

Many thanks, 

Year 5 team 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=dQgwLceZsEOZQ_rFNhedWS6bMYO4fzRKod6hv58cqm5UQ1QxR1NYMDMzRU1UMjAzRTRDNURIWkdMTi4u

